
Market Notice 

 
1 Defined terms in this Guidance Note have the meaning given in the Operating Rules. 

 
 
15 September 2022 
 
 
Hours of Operation – Day of Mourning 2022 

 
 
Introduction1 
 
In response to the Australian Government’s announcement of a National Day of Mourning and 
Public Holiday on Thursday the 22nd September 2022 to commemorate Her Majesty, Queen 
Elizabeth II, Mercari will be closed for trading. 
 
Guidance 
 
Operating Hours for the National Day of Mourning, 2022 
 

Date Holiday Mercari Trading 
Hours 

Thursday 22nd September, 2022 National Day of Mourning Closed 
 

 
Recommencement of Normal Operating Hours 
 
All markets will recommence normal operations on Friday 23rd September 2022. 

 
 
Important note 
Mercari has issued this Guidance Note to give general market information to Authorised 
Participants of the Mercari Direct platform. This Guidance Note is not legal advice and Mercari 
retains the right to adjust the information presented in this Guidance Note at its own 
discretion providing such amendment is in accordance with the Operating Rules. Mercari may 
choose to amend this Guidance Note at any time.   
Current Guidance Notes are available at https://www.mercari.com.au/documents or by 
contacting Mercari mailto:enquiries@mercari.com.au or on +61 2 8024 5200.  
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